The Director

Major Planning Assessments
Department of Planning
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

29 February 2016

Dear Director,
Submission: Australian Technology Park Redevelopment (SSD 15_7317)

| wish to make a submission on the Environmental Impact Statement provided by Mirvac for the
redevelopment of Australian Technology Park. | am concerned about damage to the nationally
significant heritage, the transport implications, poor public access, commercialisation of public
space, and impact on local residents.

This property, and its use should remain with the people of Sydney and not be turned into yet more
apartments.

We have so little real open space which is freely available to the public, and we can ill afford to lose
any, especially an area as unique and historic as this area.

The public needs must come first.
The current space meets those needs.
Yours sincerely,

Miss Amy Reynolds

2 Fishers Reserve

Petersham NSW 2049
amyreynolds17@hotmail.com
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